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WEST CENTRAL FLORIDA RYAN WHITE CARE COUNCIL
PLANNING AND EVALUATION COMMITTEE

SUNCOAST HOSPICE, CLEARWATER
THURSDAY, MAY 8, 2014
9:30 A.M. - 11:00 A.M.


MINUTES 
	CALL TO ORDER
	The meeting of the Planning and Evaluation Committee was called to order by Joe Parramore, Co-Chair at 9:37 a.m.  

	ATTENDANCE
	Members Present: Ginny Boucher, Keith Boyd, Martin Clemmons, Jr., Barb Green, Kirsty Gutierrez, Joe Parramore
Members Absent: Marilyn Merida, Vicky Oliver, Jim Roth, Kristen Whitesell
Guests Present: Elizabeth Rugg, Bernice Lopez
Grantee Staff Present: Dorinda Seth
Lead Agency Staff Present: None
Health Councils Staff Present: Lisa Nugent


	CHANGES TO AGENDA
	Marty Clemmons will give the Care Council report. 

	ADOPTION OF MINUTES
	The minutes for March 13, 2014 were approved (M: Clemmons, S: Gutierrez) with no changes.  

	CARE COUNCIL REPORT
	Marty Clemmons gave the report. The Care Council met on May 7, 2014 at the Children’s Board of Hillsborough County. There was a short business meeting followed by membership training. The Grantee received the Part A Award which included a 5.5% increase and totaled $9,922,280. There was an increase in both the supplemental award and the formula but the greatest increase in funds came from the supplemental/competitive part of the application. HRSA informed us that many other award amounts are decreasing due to the elimination of the hold harmless provision that expired this year. The Part B Lead Agency announced that Demarcus Holden is now the Part B Administrator. 
Sara Sullivan presented the Part B AAM which did not need to be voted on as it was an informational item. 

Marty gave a short summary of the membership training which took place after the Care Council meeting concluded. County Attorney, Mary Helen Farris, presented briefly on the Sunshine Law, including abstaining from votes, conference call/Skype-type meetings, and communication between committee members. 


	REVIEW MINIMUM STANDARDS OF CARE


	Members reviewed the Minimum Standards of Care and discussed changes that need to be made (ex: updates to language since Part A and Part B split). 
The idea of an acuity scale was brought up for serving and classifying clients based upon their needs. Members discussed this idea and if it fell under the minimum standards of care or if it was a larger issue or required an ad-hoc. Concerns were raised over what this would mean for clients and case managers. It was decided to continue the discussion at a later time. 
Members went line by line through the standards and made small changes where it was appropriate to update wording and clarify meaning. An item on page 4 #1 regarding time frames for contact in case management was discussed and the grantee’s office thought that a 60 day contact requirement might be a rule from the Florida Department of Health (DOH) through Part B. Changes to this item were tabled until the Grantee’s office/ Dorinda can verify. 
Due to time constraints, Marty made a motion to table to rest of the discussion to next month. The motion was seconded by Keith Boyd. 


	COMMUNITY INPUT/ ANNOUNCE-MENTS
	Announcements were made that will be shared via the Ryan White Information Share.  

	ADJOURNMENT
	There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting was adjourned at 10:57 a.m.
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